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Tidbits: Our favorite man of 
silver, Jerry with Singaraja 
Imports, will be in town next 
month. Come shop his fine 
selection of silver and gold 
beads and findings.
November 1 from 10-5 at 
Montage Salon and Gallery, 
2030 North 12th Ave. 

Beads for Big Brothers...
...and sisters. ECBS is asking 
members for donations of kid 
friendly beads and beading 
supplies for use by Big Brothers 
Big Sisters of Pensacola. We 
are planning  a beading day for 
our small friends and their 
Big Brothers and Big Sisters so 
we need materials for a shared 
project. Contact Kathi Gordon 
at 438-7400 to donate.

Our website address is:
emeraldcoastbeadsociety.com
Be sure to visit to check it out!

2010 Meeting Dates:
Oct.18, Nov.15,Dec.20

 
                       

           

         

           

General Meeting October 18, 2010
Basic Peyote Stitch with Eleanor Cutts

   At our October meeting, the ever elegant Eleanor will 
guide us through the ins and outs and back throughs of 
basic peyote stitch. 
   For the uninitiated, peyote stitch is a single needle bead 
weaving technique that uses beads and thread to create flat 
panels or hollow tubes of beads woven together. The 
possibilities of this beautiful stitch are endless. This class 
is for beginners or anyone who needs a refresher course.
   For basic peyote you will need to bring scissors, work 
surface, task light and a magnifier if you need one.
   Eleanor will have kits containing beads, thread and 
needles available for $3 each. You may contact her at 
438-9781 for more information.

                             Show Reminder
   Contracts for our December show are due by November 
15. Now is your chance to show your work and shine! 
Have lots of fun too. We always need volunteers as well, 
so mark Dec.4 on your calendar.

An Inspiring Retreat...
 .. is in the planning stages!  Mary Jordan is looking for teachers 
for our 2011 bead retreat in Destin on Feb.4-6. We will need 
completed samples of the project you plan to teach to display at 
our Nov. and Dec. meetings, and a materials list for the Dec. 
meeting. We already have some teachers, so don't delay. Come 
and share your talents with fellow beaders in beautiful Destin, 
Florida.
  
                         Nominations for Officers
   We will be voting in our 2011 board of directors at the 
November meeting. Nominations will take place at the October 
meeting. If you would like to be a part of the ECBS board, we 
want you! Please call Eleanor , 438-9781 or Mary, 982-7633
  


